Pennsylvania Landowners

From: Nancie Marzulla [nancie@marzulla.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2006 10:04 AM

To: 'Pennsylvania Landowners'

Cc: 'Roger Marzulla'

Subject: RE: Follow-up on Legal Foundations picking up appeal

Yes. Perry Pendley (MSLF) and Rob Rivett (PLF) are both considering taking your appeal. That being said, you need to follow up
directly with these foundations. Only you can decide who you want to work with and on what terms you will work with them. We
have taken this matter on your behalf as far as we can. Yes, time is running short. Therefore, | strongly urge you to follow up

directly with these folks immediately and see if you and the foundation can reach an agreement about pursuing this appeal on
your behalf. Best regards, Nancie
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From: Pennsylvania Landowners [mailto:information@palandowners.org]
Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2006 9:55 AM
To: nancie@marzulla.com

Subject: Follow-up on Legal Foundations picking up appeal -

Nancie,

Have you or Roger talked directly with any of the legal foundations that were sent letters about picking up the appeal? Our time is
running out and we would like to secure someone to do the appeal. We would like direct contact to be made with these

foundations to pin it down. Please update us and any progress, or lack thereof, in obtaining someone to do the appeal. Thank
you!

Bob Brace



